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Welcome To Our Newsletter

Between, now and the last edition of our Newsletter, we have celebrated two of the
biggest dates on the calendar; Christmas and New Year! We must take this
opportunity to wish you all the very best for 2023. 

Have a read about all that we got up to during the festive season. 

Also, if you know someone who would like to receive our email newsletters just let
us know, or forward them the newsletter sign up link below:

Newsletter Sign-Up

Best wishes,

Liz Brown
Home Manager
 

Christmas Festivities

Our ladies in Lairdsgate enjoyed flower arranging during the lead-up to Christmas.
They are very talented ladies and the Christmas flower arrangements were stunning!

We got right into the Christmas spirit at the Bothwell Castle Care Home Brass Band
and Carol Singing Evening. 

It wouldn't be Christmas without a Pantomime! We held a super production of
Aladdin within the home and the sound of laughter from the residents made it such a
special day.

Bothwell Castle received a wonderful Christmas gift for our residents, a Christmas
Hamper from Harrods. Thank you so much, Annmarie, our residents will love this.

Christmas Day was very special as we celebrated with friends, family and delicious
food. We must have been very good this year as we all received lovely gifts!

New Year's Eve

We had arranged for very special entertainment on Hogmanay which residents and
staff just loved. 

Therapet Visit

Teddy, the Therapet dog, paid us a visit which was greatly enjoyed. Take a look at all
the happy smiles!

Birthday Celebrations

We enjoyed a trip out to The Chapterhouse Cafe in Bothwell for some delicious
cakes and coffee. The trip was made even more special as we celebrated a
resident's birthday. 

One of our residents also celebrated their birthday this month with a beautiful cake
which was very much enjoyed. 

Company Policies

Care Concern Group aim to be as open and transparent as possible and therefore
all our Company Policies and Procedures can be accessed from the Manager or by
request from a member of our Admin Team. Should you wish to view a specific
policy for reference, these can be provided in an email or as a paper copy on
request.

Keep In Touch

Communication is key, so make sure to check out our Bothwell Castle Facebook
Page and give us a Like! We love to share photographs of what we have been up to
recently on this platform.
 

Leave A Review

We would greatly appreciate all feedback, reviews or suggestions you may have.
Please contact us directly or leave a review through the link below:

 
Carehome.co.uk Reviews

Google Reviews
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